
 

Fall Cleanup! 
 

Roll Off Dumpsters  
Friday, October 4 through Monday, October 7, 2024 

 
By popular demand, dumpsters will be available for a second time this year.  Get 
rid of some unwanted junk before you hunker down for the winter. 
 
Dumpsters will be placed at the usual locations - on Pennsbury Boulevard at the 
intersection of Carriage Circle closest to the entryway, and on Carriage Circle, in 
the 500 block. 
 
Place items as far back in the dumpsters as possible so that all residents can 
benefit from this service. No items are to be left outside the dumpsters. 
 
REMINDER: construction materials, appliances and items containing Freon, 
electronic devices, propane tanks and paint cans, are prohibited. 
 
Construction materials are never permitted to be disposed of within the 
Borough. 
 
Please see the Borough website (under Services > Refuse Pick-Up) for information 
on the free service offered to residents by Valley Waste Services for Household 
Hazardous Waste and E-Waste removal. 
 
ROLL OFF DUMPSTERS ARE FOR THE CONVENIENCE OF PENNSBURY RESIDENTS 
ONLY. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


